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United Way Manitowoc County to Host Spring Volunteer Fair 

May 16 at Lester Public Library 
  
Manitowoc, Wisconsin (April 29, 2024) United Way invites residents of Manitowoc County to 
visit the Spring Volunteer Fair on Thursday, May 16, 11:00am-2:00pm at Lester Public Library in 
Two Rivers. The library is located at 1001 Adams Street and takes place in the Community 
Room. 
 
The purpose of this event is to give community members a chance to connect with local 
nonprofits to learn about their mission, services, and volunteer opportunities. Grab a friend, 
family member, or coworker and find fun ways to give back to your community! 
 
The following nonprofit organizations will be in attendance: 
 

 Aurora at Home Hospice 

 Board on Aging and Long Term Care 

 Boys and Girls Club of Manitowoc County 

 Felician Village 

 Froedtert / Holy Family Memorial Hospital 

 Grow It Forward 

 Hope House of Manitowoc County 

 InCourage 

 Two Rivers Senior Center 

 Wisconsin Maritime Museum 

 United Way Manitowoc County 
 
This event is free and open to everyone. No registration required – simply stop in any time 
between 11:00am and 2:00pm to chat with organization representatives! 
 
For questions, please call United Way’s office at (920) 682-8888. 
 

# # # 
 
 
United Way Manitowoc County envisions a community where all people achieve their human 
potential. United Way’s mission is to improve lives by mobilizing the caring power of others 
throughout Manitowoc County. For additional information, visit 
www.unitedwaymanitowoccounty.org or call (920) 682-8888. 
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